February 25, 2005
Dear neighbor,

Several residents have recently been the victims of burglary from their homes and cars. You should be aware that there seems to be an upswing in break-ins, especially during the daylight hours when many of us are at work. This is a cause for concern, and I urge you to be vigilant for possible criminal activity, particularly in the alleys.

Following are some suggestions to make our neighborhood a less inviting target:
· Get to know your neighbors and their schedules for work and vacation. Exchange contact information. If you work at home during the day, keep an eye on your neighbors’ property.

· Never leave anything (CDs, books, umbrellas, maps, spare change, etc.) in plain sight in your vehicle. It only takes a moment for a thief to break your window and make off with these items. Be sure your out-of-town guests are aware of this.

· Never leave windows open when you leave your house, even on the upper floors. Bars on your lower windows and doors can be used as a convenient ladder.

· Consider installing exterior security lights in the rear of your house that come on automatically in the evening or in response to movement. You can now buy outdoor fluorescent lights that are just as bright as conventional bulbs and use far less electricity.

· Call in broken or malfunctioning street lights to the city’s repair hotline at       269-0855 or 269-0856, or the regular city service number of 727-1000.

· Call in any suspicious people, activities, or noises to the Metropolitan Police Department at 311 (non-emergency) or 911 (emergency). When in doubt, let the police sort it out. Be sure to provide a good description of any suspects, including clothing and distinguishing features.

· When you go out of town, suspend newspaper and mail delivery.

· If you are taking a walk, be aware of suspicious activity. Consider cutting through the alley from time to time. Areas with regular foot traffic are a bigger challenge for thieves.

Dates and locations of monthly Police Service Area (PSA) meetings are available on the ANC 6A website: www.anc6a.org. If you have any questions or concerns about this or other topics, please email me at rice6a03@verizon.net or call me at home at 544-3734. 

Sincerely,

Cody Rice
Advisory Neighborhood Commissioner (6A03)

